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To: councilmember.reyes@lacity .org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity .org, councilmember.zine@lac ity .org, 
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councilmember.alarcon@lacity .org, council member. parks@lac ity. org, council member. perry@lacity .org, 
counci lmember.wesson@lac ity .org, counc ilmember.rosendahl@lacity.org, counci lmember.smith@lacity .org, 
counci lmember.garcetti@lacity .org, councilmember. hu izar@lacity .org, counc ilmember. hahn@lacity .org, 
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Dear Members of the City Council ofLos Angeles, 

Council File 10-0982 

As a constituent, I am asking that you vote in favor of the proposed new limits for dogs and cats in the City of Los 
Angeles. 

Increasing the limits will allow more animals to be adopted from the shelter, will prevent as many animals from being 
surrendered, and will generate additional licensing income for the City ofLos Angeles. 

The many places that have higher limits have not experienced negative impact as the result of such limits. 

Thankyou foryourtime, 

Dr. David Kalemkiarian 
5211 Franklin A venue 
Los Angeles, CA 90027 

res:323-663-4333 

PS: 

Increasing Limits on Dogs from Three to Five Per Property and Increasing 

the Limit on Cats from Three to Five (Indoors) Per Property and Reducing 

the Number of Guard Dogs to Two Per Prope1ty 
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Please support the animal increase 
1 message 

Ik2newday@aol.com <lk2newday@aol.com> Mon, Oct 11, 2010 at 8:31 AM 

Dear Council Member-
I am writ ing to you to request that you SUPPORT the motion to increase the number of an imals per household. 
Th is is a common-sense change to the law that would reduce the number of dogs and cats being surrendered to 
an imal control as well as to allow more adoptions and reduce the existing and possible future number of animals 
in our shelters. Furthermore, it would allow an increase in the income to the city of Los Angeles . 

It is also and should be noted that you SHOULD NOT increase the fee's, as this wi ll ha~ just the oppos ite affect 
ofwhat is proposed. 

Please feel free to contact me as required to discuss this matter further. 

Sincerely, 
Louis Krokover 
President 
Newday Development, Inc 
Newday Construction 
CSLB #- 601712 

5110 Valjean Ave 
Encino, Ca 91436-1314 

(0) 818-784-9495 
(F) 818-783-8924 
(C) 818-612-9894 

Web-- www.newdaydevelopment.com 

Confidential Notice: 
Notice of Privi leged and Confidential Information may be contained in th is message that is legally privi leged. If you 
are not the addressee (intended recipient) in th is message, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmiss ion is strictly prohibited. 
In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. 
Please advise immediately if you or your employer does not consent to Internet emai l for messages of this kind. 
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